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Holder, Lee

From: kevin.ohara@epa.ohio.gov
Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 8:53 AM
To: Holder, Lee
Cc: Nielsen, Barbara; Wise, John; Brionez, Stacey
Subject: RE: RBH-02 decommissioning 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Lee, 
 
Thank you for the decommissioning workplan.  This email serves as Ohio EPA concurrence to complete the 
decommissioning as described by the workplan.  A formal letter of concurrence will follow in the next several 
days.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin 
 

From: Holder, Lee <Lee_Holder@golder.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 5:42 PM 
To: Ohara, Kevin <kevin.ohara@epa.ohio.gov> 
Cc: Nielsen, Barbara <bnielsen@fmi.com>; Wise, John <John_Wise@golder.com>; Brionez, Stacey 
<Stacey_Brionez@golder.com> 
Subject: RBH-02 decommissioning  
 
On behalf of Cyprus Amax Minerals Company, attached is the workplan for decommissioning well RBH-2. 
 
Lee Holder 
Golder Associates 
425-248-1347 
 
 
 
 
 
CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open 
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.  
 

How did we do? Please take a few minutes to provide us with your feedback  

This email is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain privileged, sensitive or protected information. If you are not the intended recipient, be 
advised that the unauthorized use, disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of this communication is prohibited. If you have received 
this email in error, please notify the sender via telephone or return email and immediately delete this email. 

 


